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Principal News 
Ms. Nicole Hutton 

Attendance Tip 
Children who attend school every day and 

complete year 12 have: 
• better health 
• better job opportunities 
• higher income across their lives 

 

 
 

 
 
 

P&C News 

Christmas Raffle 
Tickets are being sold 

now! 
$1 per ticket 

4 Prizes to be won! 
 
 
 

 

Johnathan – 30th November 
Jazmyn – 5th December  

 

 
 
 
 

 

What a busy week we have had at Red Range Public 
School! Our students have all demonstrated the RRPS 
learner qualities this week as we performed the whole 
school play for audiences. Each child ensured that they 
were self-motived and brave learners this week by 
ensuring they were ready and equipped for the play 
and many students demonstrated how brave they are 
by stepping out of their comfort zone to perform their 
roles in the production. A special thanks to Miss Pettit 
for organising the play.  
 
This week we also had a special visit from Minister for 
Education and Early Childhood Learning, Sarah Mitchell 
and Adam Marshall Minister for Agriculture. The visit 
enabled the pair to talk with the Wytaliba staff and 
students about the plans for their new school. Our 
school was commended for assisting the staff and 
students from WPS. 
 
Last night I was very pleased to see so many of our 
students attending the Christmas Event in the Glen 
Innes Town Square. The students performed five songs 
for the crowd and sang beautifully.  
 
The next two weeks are shaping up to be very busy. 
We will have captains speeches, presentation day, year 
6 farewell dinner, swim school, swimming carnival and 
a trip to the movies. Please keep an eye out for any 
notes or Facebook posts with information about 
events.  
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Red Range Public School Calendar 
MONDAY TUESDAY WEDNESDAY THURSDAY FRIDAY 

2nd December  
   

 
• Rotary Youth 

Citizen 6pm 
 

3rd December      
 

• Disability Day 
  

4th December   
 
 
 
  
 

5th December    
 

• Presentation 
Day  

 
• Year 6 Dinner 

6th December       
 

 
• LAST 

CANTEEN 
DAY FOR 
2019 

9th December  
*DISCO* 

 
Swim School 

10th December    
 
 

Swim School 

11th December  
 
 

Swim School 

12th December  
 
 

Swim School 
 

13th December    
 
 

Swimming carnival  
 

Colouring Competition 
 The local Ray White Real Estate office in Glen Innes is holding a 
colouring in competition for Christmas. The image to colour in can be 
found on the next page if you wish to print it. Otherwise they are 
available from the school office. 
The age divisions are; 0-5yrs, 5-8yrs and 8-13yrs. 
You will need to return your entry to Ms. Jane at the school office by 
Thursday 12th December or to the Ray White office by Friday 13th 
December for judging. Prizes include a chocolate stocking and another 
novelty gift yet to be determined! 

Happy colouring! 
 

Christmas Raffle! 
By now, all students should 

have received their raffle 
ticket booklets for the 

Christmas Raffle. 
Tickets are $1ea and there 
are four prizes up for grabs 
which are food and goodie 

hampers to the value of 
$100, $75, $50 and $25. 

 
Please ensure tickets (both 

sold and unsold) and 
money raised are returned 

by Wednesday 4th 
December as we will be 

drawing the lucky winners 
on Thursday 5th December 

at the 2019  
Red Range Public School  

Presentation Day! 

WE WANT YOU! 
As the year draws to an end, remember that we will not only lose 
our beloved Year 6 students to High School, but also some 
AWESOME parents too. Parents who have taken an active role on 
our P&C committee.  
We have been fortunate enough to have some really wonderful P 
& C Members over the years. 
Without their tireless efforts we would not be able to provide the 
students with a canteen that runs upwards of 3 days per week; 
fundraising days like the recent Colour Run, or excursions to town 
such as to watch the Dance Spectacular performances. 
It doesn’t matter if you have lots of time to give or not much – 
there’s a job to suit everyone. 
If you can help out in our canteen, your help would be very much 
appreciated. Please contact the school on 6734 2257 to pop your 
name down. 
Without an active P&C committee, our kids miss out on so much! 

P & C 2020 – LET’S MAKE IT HAPPEN! 
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